
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  Drink  Up  magazine  is  about  all  things
related  to  wine  in  the  Sierra  foothills.

•  A  meeting  Sept.  7  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community  College  is
designed to talk about the needs of those between the ages of
18  and  26.  For  more  information,  contact  Vonnie  Shane  at
ShaneV@flc.losrios.edu or (530) 642.5682.

• When asked the question: Would you recommend Barton ER to
others? Respondents who said “definitely yes” in the first
quarter came in at 55 percent, while 79 percent those who were
at the South Lake Tahoe hospital in the second quarter said
“definitely yes” .

• Alan Barichievich is now director of Rehabilitation and
Sports Medicine at Tahoe Center for Orthopedics.

• With construction at South Tahoe Middle School, students
will be re-routed a bit. Here is the STMS logistics plan

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-245/
http://drinkupmag.com/
http://drinkupmag.com/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2011/08/wine.jpg
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2011/08/STMS-logistics-plan.pdf

